
April 23, 2020 
 
A message from WAAA Day Out for Autism (DoA): 
 
As our community and our world grapple with extraordinary times, we want to share with you – 
our most loyal supporters – an update on the current status of this year’s Day Out for Autism 
event.  As always, the well-being of our statewide community, from our attendees and vendors 
to our staff is of the utmost importance to WAAA.  We take pride in creating a positive 
environment to celebrate autism acceptance, inclusion and diversity.  
 
The 2020 Day Out for Autism event is going virtual! In an effort to support the health of the 
WAAA community, we have made the proactive decision to transition from an in-person event 
to a virtual fun fair experience. While we won’t physically gather this year on Sunday, June 14, 
we want to still engage our community online throughout the day! 
 
We still need your involvement more than ever! Join WAAA as we promote acceptance and 
inclusion while raising funds. Funds raised will support improved insurance access and effective 
services in schools and communities for those with autism and developmental disabilities across 
Washington State.  
 
Stay tuned to our website and facebook pages for details about our event!  
 
For more information about COVID-19 please refer to the following:  
 
Washington State Dept of Health: ​https://www.doh.wa.gov/Emergencies/Coronavirus 
  
King County Public Health: 
https://www.kingcounty.gov/depts/health/communicablediseases/disease-control/novel-coronavi
rus/FAQ.aspx 
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